
 

 

          

 

My 3 tops tips for starting secondary school… 

Where to find me: 

 

Contact me: 

 

 

Dear Year 7 Students, 

The Unit Provision is going to be where your next adventure begins. It may seem daunting but all 

of the staff in the Unit are friendly and will always try their very best to help you. We like to make 

learning fun (and if you are in my class, I always make lots of mess).  

I started working at Corby Business Academy in 2015. I have had my very own adventure as I 

was originally an LSA. I now teach a range of subjects, although PE is my favourite! 

 

 

 

Likes:  Football/Film nights/Animals 
 

Dislikes:  Heights/Spiders 

Favourite Colour:  Pink 
 

Hobby:  
 

Playing football 

Favourite Food:  
 

Pasta 

Favourite Restaurant:  Frankie and Bennys 

Fun fact:  
 

I am half Italian.  

 

1. It is ok to feel nervous. Don’t hold in your emotions, speak to an adult.  

2. This is a great opportunity to make new friends. Think of a question you could ask 

someone in your class e.g. “What’s your favourite tv programme?”. 

3. Always try your best. It is ok to get things wrong.  

Where to find me: 

 

In the Unit Provision. 

 

If you have any questions please contact 

me on the e-mail address below: 

liana.palombi@corbybusinessacademy.org  

 

 

Miss Palombi –Teaching Staff 
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